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11th December, 2023

Dear Parent/Carers,
Well, it is often said that good things come in 3’s, and that certainly is the case in St Leonard’s. Following the recent arrivals of Miss Newcombe’s and Ms Boyd’s babies, I am delighted to announce that Miss McVittie is expecting a baby in February of next year. As a school community, we could not be more excited or happy for Miss McVittie and Mr Leake’s wonderful news.
As you will realise, this is providing me with an opportunity to re-evaluate staffing and class organisation in school. With this in mind, there are going to be a number of changes that will be implemented at the beginning of next term, as indicated below:

	Year group
	Current teacher
	Change

	Reception class
	Miss Brickle
	No change

	Year 1
	Miss Gilland
	No change

	Year 2
	Miss Henderson
	Mr France

	Year 3
	Miss Perry
	No change

	Year 4/5
	Miss Chua
	Mixed year group introduced

	Year 5/6
	Miss McVittie
	Miss Henderson

Smaller mixed year groups


It is lovely to welcome Mr France back to school and he is very excited to be joining St Leonard’s again and working with Year 2. Mr France will be in school in the coming days to work alongside Miss Henderson and to get to know the children again (they were in Reception when Mr France was last working with us).
Children in Year 5 & 6 will be informed about the mixing of classes again and will spend time with their new teacher before the term ends.

Change is not always easy, but is often inevitable, and I have seen the continuous positive impact change has had on St Leonard’s over the last 18 months. I am confident that the changes indicated above will continue to help drive forward the excellent work that has been completed in St Leonard’s so far.

Kindest regards,
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Mrs Dionne Dunn

Headteacher


